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Rep. Macco Honors Sergeant Michael Luberda as First Responder of the Year 

 

MADISON, Wisc. – Representative John Macco (R-Ledgeview) issued the following 

statement about First Responders Appreciation Day at the State Capitol.  

 

“As part of Tuesday’s ceremony, I had the honor of recognizing Patrol Sergeant Michael 

Luberda as the 88th Assembly District’s 2023 First Responder of the Year,” said Rep. 

Macco. “As a SWAT Team Leader, he is ready to place himself in the most dangerous 

situations to keep the people of Green Bay safe. Sergeant Luberda’ s 15 years of service 

exemplifies the fantastic work of police officers, firefighters, and EMS personnel 

throughout our state. I could not be more humbled to recognize him.” 

 

“I am honored to join my colleagues in the Assembly to recognize the work and 

dedication of our local first responders throughout Wisconsin. These incredible men and 

women put their own well-being at risk every single day to serve our communities and 

keep us safe.”  
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